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Tuesday 18 August 2020 Term 3 Week 5 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Monday 17 -       Life Ed Van visiting school 
Monday  24 Aug 
 

Tuesday 25 August      Kindy School Tour—5.30pm 

Thursday 27 August      Kindy School Tour—5.30pm 

Monday 31 August      Kindy School Tour—5.30pm 

Wednesday 2 Sept             Kindy School Tour—5.30pm 

Wednesday 9 Sept             School Photo day 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 
 

Kindergarten 2021 

Our school will be conducting school tours and             
information session for families of children starting in 
2021. Tours are by bookings only and many families have 
already registered their attendance. 

Tours will be on Tuesday 25th August and Thursday 27th, 
as well as Monday 31st and Wednesday 2nd September. All 
sessions commence at 5:30pm. They will follow strict sign 
in procedures and social distancing rules. All participants 
MUST pre-register. This will be an ‘adults only’ event and 
each session has limited numbers.  

While we have notified preschools and put it on our social 
media channels, please pass this information to any 

neighbours who may be interested. Thank you. 

Hats 

Our school continues to have a “Hat’s on, 
Game on” expectation for all students. While 
our school hat is worn by most, several       
students have taken to applying graffiti,    

ripping and tearing them, or wearing hats inside out. This 
is not acceptable. All hats that do not have the full-size 
brims, will need to be replaced, as they are not sun safe, 
and students will be asked to play in restricted areas. 
Similarly, for all hats that are covered in graffiti,    
stickers, patches etc, I ask that that they get cleaned 
up or replaced. Thank you for upholding high standards 
of appearance for our students. 
 

Road and Pedestrian Safety 

 

Use of pedestrian crossing: Everyday I ask adults to 
use the crossing with their children, rather than cross 
between cars and/or buses. Last week, there was a very 
near miss, witnessed by a few parents.  

Paint Room 

  
A child was dropped off, across the street from the 
school and while the parent waited in the car, the child 
was sent across the street. 

There was a row of cars dropping off, in the kiss and 
drop zone, and a car pulled out to leave, not noticing that 
a child was crossing between the cars ahead.  

Thankfully, they were able to stop, avoiding what could 
have been an awful situation. PLEASE use the crossing. 
DO NOT send children across the road, or pick up and 
take them across, unless you use the crossing. Your 
child’s safety is at the core of this request.  

Our school continues to be a focus for road safety, with 
another visit from police last week. They have assured us 
that there will be regular visits to ensure congestion is 
kept to a minimum, and that all drivers adhere to road 
rules such as not parking in the pickup zone, queuing 
across the pedestrian crossing or double parking.  

Thank you to everyone who is displaying your names on 
visors or dashboard, on pick up, and moving up the line as 
space becomes available. The queue is moving more   
quickly and I’m sure it will continue to improve. 

Adults waiting on the footpath are asked to please stand 
clear of cars in the kiss and drop zone, and to stand off 
of the road, so that students can get into cars easily and 
cars can move away. I know it is a crowded space, but if 
we all work together the congestion eases quickly.       
Everyone does not have to pick up at 3:01pm. Consider 
arriving a few minutes later, once some initial congestion 
eases. Kindy children can then be given some space to 
find their parents. Thanks for considering your options in 
this regard. 
 

Thank you 
 
Diana Foley 
PRINCIPAL 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 

 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

  

  
Unfortunately due to ongoing changes 
in the COVID guidelines released by 

the DoE today the upcoming Gala day due to take place on     
Friday 21 August has been cancelled. 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Canteen Orders 

All parents wishing to place a canteen order for 
their child will need to do so at the window along 
the side of the office.  This is to limit the number 
of parents in the office foyer. Please remember 
to obey social distancing in this area.  

Parents On Site 

Following an update on COVID restrictions       
released by the DoE only students, parents with 
pre-arranged  meetings are allowed to enter the 
foyer.  All parent payments, early pick-ups/late 
arrivals and all other general enquiries are to be 
handled at the first window along the side of the 
office with Canteen payments remaining at the 
second window.  Please do not enter the school if 
you are sick or have any flu-like symptoms. 

Sickness 

If your child is unwell or has flu-like symptoms 
they should be tested through their local medical 
practitioner or one of the COVID-19 clinics.  
Please advise the school should any  immediate 
family members be tested and students are to 
remain home until the results are known. 

 

 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

UNIFORM SHOP 
The KPS Uniform Shop has a variety of stock available for  
purchase and will be available until stock is sold out.   
 
Spray Jackets  -  Sizes 4, 12 & 14 Only (Limited Stock) 

Shorts  - Sizes 2, 4, & 14+ available. (Limited Stock) 

Shirts - Size 2, 4 & 14 Limited stock in sizes  10 & 12 

Skirts  - All sizes available. 

Senior Bomber Jackets - Size 12 OUT OF STOCK,  
                All other sizes available. 

V-Neck Jumper– Sizes 4, 6 & 14 Only 

Track Pants - Size 10 OUT OF STOCK  All other sizes available. 

SPECIAL PRICES! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Second-hand uniforms are also available from the school office. 

If we do not have the item you are after, it can be  
ordered from Mr Charles through their website 
www.mrcharles.com.au, phone 1800 810 182 or  
email admin@mrcharles.com.au. 

Thank you. 

The Canteen is urgently seeking volunteers 

for Friday’s. If you can spare a couple of 

hours on a Friday morning please contact 

the Office. 

 
 
 
 

PBL Winners Term 3 - Week 5 
 

          Deion O  - 3M               Paris G.—2MW 

          Mackenzie S.—KN        Kelley B.  - 2MW 

          Tommy H  - 3M            Oceana C—5/6K 

          Noah M.  - 2B               Falon T.   - 3.4B 
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CANTEEN CORNER 

 
A temporary canteen will be operating 
in the former Learning Centre while the  
new canteen is under construction.   

The canteen will be operating TUESDAY to FRIDAY with a revised 
menu. There are no burgers, pizza, lasagne or muffins. 
Menu’s are available on School Stream and the school website. 
Due to the current situation, parents are not permitted to access 
the canteen.  Parents can make payments at the office, or online 
and provide your receipt number on your child's order.  Children 
can deliver their pre-paid and cash orders to the canteen. 

The Canteen will be limited to Orders Only. 
There will be no sales over the counter. 

 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

   KIMP NEWS  
 
 

 
Hi awesome KIMP community! Today we have received 
new COVID guidelines from the Dept which                 
unfortunately means that we have to stop band           
rehearsals and planned performances for the remainder 
of the term. There will also be some changes to lessons 
but we are still working that out at the  moment. I will 
be in touch with all KIMP parents via email to let you 
know what we are doing. Thank you so much for your    
patience and support as we navigate another change! 
 
So no Senior Band or Big Band tomorrow and Wednesday. 
Please bring instruments to school on your lesson day and 
I will let you know what is happening with lessons.       
Percussion lessons with Mr Walsh will be as normal. 
 
Thanks so much, I will be in touch with everyone. 

 
 
Nicky Cooper 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 
Kingscliff Public School 
 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  
 

SURFSIDE BUS LINES 

Bus Incidents 

131500 or www.transport.nsw.gov.au 

(go to: Contact Us, Complaints, Buses) 

New 
 Canteen 

 

Murwillumbah Junior Touch registrations are now open 
for kids aged 6 to 14. 
  

www.murbahtouch.com 

 Divisions this year are 
Girls – U/8, U/10, U/12, U/14 
Boys – U/8, U/10, U/12, U/14 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.murbahtouch.com/
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THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

                 3-6 Fun Day 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

Casuarina 

 


